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Val Britton, a celebrated 
artist from San Francisco, is 
the creator of the eye-catching 
piece in the elevator lobby. 
Val’s works draw on the 
language of maps to connect to 
her father, a long-haul cross-
country truck driver, who died 
when Val was young. She 
believes that mapping serves 
as a metaphor for searching 
the unknown in wide-open 
spaces and a trace of how 
we see where we’ve been. 
Our fascinating piece is a 
collage of paper shapes that 
hovers between two and three 
dimensions.  It references 
landforms of the Gulf Coast 
area of Texas and Louisiana.  
This is one of five pieces of 
art commissioned through 
Kinzelman Art Consulting. 
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